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1t has come to the notice of the University Grants Commission (UGC) that certain unscrupulous
individuals are fraudulently demanding money from the public, falsely claiming to represent
UGC officials and offering approval of proposals in return.

The UGC hereby strongly clarifies that all its official work is carried out strictly in accordance
with the applicable Rules and Regulations. The Commission does not authorize any
individual or agency to solicit money or offer approvals on its behalf.

The public/stakeholders are advised to remain vigilant and not to fall victim to such
fraudulent claims or calls.

If you encounter any such incident or suspicious activity, please report it immediately to your
nearest Police Station and also inform the Chief Vigilanee Officer, UGC at the following

phone number:

Tel: 011-23239337, 23604121
Email: seey.ugef@nic.in

IFor any public grievances, you may contact us at:

https://pgportal.gov.in/
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